
                                      Martha’s Vineyard Intergroup 
                                                  P.O. Box 1058 
                                            Oak Bluffs, MA. 02557 
                                          Help Line: 508-627-7084 
                                            Website: aaonmv.org 

Minutes of the meeting held October 16, 2019 

Members in attendance: 

David S. Chairman: Monday Night Crossroads

Stacy W. Secretary

Suzanne P. Treasurer

Karen D. Wednesday Night Women’s

Robert M. Wednesday Night Men’s, Tuesday 12&12

Chris C. Tuesday Night Hospital

Annie W. Friday Night West Tisbury

Danny M. Monday Night Crossroads

Jim A. Thursday Veteran’s Meeting

Debby M. (Monday Night Crossroads - passed to Danny M.)


Meeting brought to order by the chairman.


The minutes of the meeting held September 18, 2019 were read and accepted.


Treasurer’s Report 9/18/19- 10/16/19:


Beginning Balance:……………$620.32


Debits:


Verizon…………………………$52.14

One Box……………………….$53.77


Credits/Contributions:


Thursday Noon Step…………$137.50

MWF Noon Grace Church…..$719.41

Friday Night WT………………$87.00

Sunday Beach Meeting……..$256.00

Hospital 123………………….$122.50

Wednesday Night Women’s…$193.00




Ending Balance:…………………$2029.82


Treasurer’s Report not ready at meeting time.


Old Business:

It was once again decided to postpone elections of new Intergroup officers until more 
new representatives are in attendance.


New Business:

The chairman welcomed new members, and highlighted the importance of Intergroup 
in providing services to our fellowship. 


Jim A. is facilitating a new closed meeting for veterans Thursday nights from 7-8 at the 
American Legion, 47 Martin Rd. Vineyard Haven. The secretary has informed our 
website coordinator to have the meeting listed. Jim would be open to having some 
experienced, non-veteran AA’s attend the meeting to help start it up. Debby M. 
mentioned the benefit of keeping the meeting exclusive to veterans, but it was pointed 
out that that would be counter to AA principles. 


Robert M. graciously accepted the nomination to chair the Thanksgiving and Christmas 
Alcathons. Stacy W. Suzanne P. and Annie W. volunteered to help set up.


Stacy W. read the minutes from the District 1&2 GSR meeting, and passed around a 12 
Step sign up sheet given to her by the CPC/PI (Cooperation with the Professional 
Community and Public Information) representative for the district. A copy of “How to 
Make a Twelfth Step Call” will be attached along with these minutes.


The next meeting of Martha’s Vineyard Intergroup will be held on Wednesday, October 
16th, at 6:00 PM in the Pat Gregory Conference Room at Vineyard House, Short Hill 
Road in Vineyard Haven, MA.


Meeting adjourned at 6:57 PM


Respectfully Submitted,

Stacy W., Secretary



